
                
 

 
 
 
 

Aman Rajan 
Good Foods Enterprises 
71 Rosedale Avenue 
Brampton, ON  L6X 1K4 
 
 
 
Dear Aman, 
 
This has been my first experience with a milk program at our school with a 
population of approximately 700 students. 
Good Foods has not only made this an easy program to run but has aided in its 
success.   
 
Your staff has been most helpful, organized and easy to work with. In fact it has 
been my experience that they will go above and beyond to ensure our school’s 
needs are met.  The milk is delivered fast and fresh twice a week without event. 
For our monthly pizza/milk days when the final numbers aren’t quite in yet I can 
call and have our delivery modified without hesitation.  Your company also 
provided our school with a milk fridge.  
 
Our staff, parents and students thank you for your vital role in providing a 
nutritious, tasty alternative to help build healthy minds and bodies. 
 
We would highly recommend your company to any organization that is thinking 
of implementing a milk program. 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 
 
 
Tammy Rempel, Secretary 
John D. Parker Junior School 
Etobicoke, ON 
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